The English Handbook A Guide To Literary
Studies
Right here, we have countless book The English Handbook A Guide To Literary
Studies and collections to check out. We additionally pay for variant types
and with type of the books to browse. The suitable book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as capably as various new sorts of books are
readily reachable here.
As this The English Handbook A Guide To Literary Studies, it ends in the
works swine one of the favored book The English Handbook A Guide To Literary
Studies collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website
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Literary Research and Postcolonial
Literatures in English H. Faye
Christenberry 2012-08-08 Postcolonial
literatures can be defined as the
body of creative work written by
authors whose lands were formerly
colonized. This book is a research
guide to postcolonial literatures in
English, specifically from former
British colonies in Africa, the
Caribbean, and South Asia. While this
volume focuses exclusively on
Anglophone literatures, it does not
address those from Australia, Canada,
Ireland, and New Zealand as they have
already been covered in previous
volumes in the series.
A New Handbook of Literary Terms
David Mikics 2008-10-01 A New
Handbook of Literary Terms offers a
lively, informative guide to words
and concepts that every student of
literature needs to know. Mikics’s
definitions are essayistic, witty,
learned, and always a pleasure to
read. They sketch the derivation and
history of each term, including
especially lucid explanations of
verse forms and providing a firm
sense of literary periods and
movements from classicism to
postmodernism. The Handbook also

supplies a helpful map to the
intricate and at times confusing
terrain of literary theory at the
beginning of the twenty-first
century: the author has designated a
series of terms, from New Criticism
to queer theory, that serves as a
concise but thorough introduction to
recent developments in literary
study. Mikics’s Handbook is ideal for
classroom use at all levels, from
freshman to graduate. Instructors can
assign individual entries, many of
which are well-shaped essays in their
own right. Useful bibliographical
suggestions are given at the end of
most entries. The Handbook’s
enjoyable style and thoughtful
perspective will encourage students
to browse and learn more. Every
reader of literature will want to own
this compact, delightfully written
guide.
Forward Poems of the Decade Liz Croft
2016-12-15 The Guide has been written
primarily for students of AS and A
Level English Literature as specified
by Edexcel in the post-2015 syllabus
(9ET0). It addresses Component 1
(8ET0/01 - Poetry and Drama) of the
AS syllabus and Component 3 (9ET0/03
- Poetry) of the A2 syllabus,
specifically, the requirement to

the-english-handbook-a-guide-to-literary-studies

1/9

Downloaded from arwsome.com on
September 28, 2022 by guest

study a selection of Post-2000
poetry. The Guide covers all the
poems in the selection from Poems of
the Decade: An Anthology of the
Forward Books of Poetry 2002-2011
(ISBN 978-0571281732).The poems are
explored individually, and links and
connections between them are drawn as
appropriate. The format of each
exploration is similar:* A summary of
the key themes of the poems, with a
note on possible connections and
links to other poems in the
selection* An explanation of any key
features of the poem that require
additional contextual knowledge or
illustration* A brief summary of the
metric form, rhyme scheme or other
structural features* A "walk-through"
(or explication) of the poem,
ensuring that what is happening in
the poem is understood, how the
rhythm and rhyme contribute to
meaning, an explanation of the
meaning of words which may be
unfamiliar, an exploration of imagery
and language and a comment on main
themes.
Elements of Literature Robert Scholes
2004 Elements of Literature: Third
Canadian Edition provides Canadian
students with an unmatched collection
of short fiction, poetry, and drama.
Designed to help students develop a
coherent, contemporary appreciation
of literature, the anthology provides
a rich array of selections including
works by Canadian, British, and
American authors, as well as writers
of other nationalities. The selection
of poetry ranges from Chaucer to
contemporary poets, while the drama
section offers examples of tragedy
and comedy from classical times to
the present.
Guide to English Literature Frederick
Wilse Bateson 1968
Teaching English Literature 16-19
Carol Atherton 2013-07-18 Teaching
English Literature 16 – 19 is an
essential new resource that is

suitable for use both as an
introductory guide for those new to
teaching literature and also as an
aid to reflection and renewal for
more experienced teachers. Using the
central philosophy that students will
learn best when actively engaged in
discussion and encouraged to apply
what they have learnt independently,
this highly practical new text
contains: discussion of the
principles behind the teaching of
literature at this level; guidelines
on course planning, pedagogy, content
and subject knowledge; advice on
teaching literature taking into
account a range of broader contexts,
such as literary criticism, literary
theory, performance, publishing,
creative writing and journalism;
examples of practical activities,
worksheets and suggestions for texts;
guides to available resources. Aimed
at English teachers, teacher
trainees, teacher trainers and
advisors, this resource is packed
full of new and workable ideas for
teaching all English literature
courses.
Literature for Senior Students Robert
Beardwood 2010 A high quality,
comprehensive and practical resource
for the study of literature in the
senior years, including a handbook of
literary terms in tables. Includes a
summary of the main genres,
identifies key features and main
conventions for the novel, short
story, drama, poetry, memoir and
film. This highly relevant resource
for literary studies is booklisted
and classlisted nationally.
The Palgrave Handbook of Animals and
Literature Susan McHugh 2020-11-25
This volume is the first
comprehensive guide to current
research on animals, animality, and
human-animal relations in literature.
To reflect the history of literary
animal studies to date, its primary
focus is literary prose and poetry in
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English, while also accommodating
emergent discussions of the full
range of media and contexts with
which literary studies engages,
especially film and critical theory.
User-friendly language, references,
even suggestions for further readings
are included to help newcomers to the
field understand how it has taken
shape primarily through recent
decades. To further aid teachers,
sections are organized by conventions
of periodization, and chapters
address a range of canonical and
popular texts. Bookended by sections
devoted to the field’s conceptual
foundations and new directions, the
volume is designed to set an agenda
for literary animal studies for
decades to come.
The English Handbook 2013
How to Write a Book in a Week Johanne
R. Deschamps 2016-06-01 Have you
always wanted to write a book but,
just never get around to it? Do you
lack confidence in yourself as a
writer? Need inspiration? How to
Write a Book in a Week ( A Writer's
Guide to Meeting a Deadline ) is the
answer to all of these questions and
more.
The Cambridge Guide to Literature in
English Ian Ousby 1993
A Reference Guide for English Studies
Michael J. Marcuse 1990-01-01
The Cambridge Guide to Fiction in
English Ian Ousby 1998-09-24 The
Cambridge Guide to Fiction in
English, an alphabetized reference
work with over 2,000 entries, will be
an invaluable resource to anyone with
an interest in the novel, whether
studying, teaching or reading for
pleasure. Writers and major works
from the UK and USA are represented,
as are those from the rest of the
English-speaking world - Canada,
Australia, New Zealand, Africa,
India, and the Caribbean. Particular
types of novels (from the Gothic to
the campus novel) receive detailed

coverage as do trends in fiction
(such as realism and naturalism) and
popular genres (detective, spy and
science fiction). Based on the Guide
to Literature in English, this book
has a substantial number of new
entries and has been completely
updated. An original and thoughtprovoking introduction analyses the
historical development and current
form of the novel; a selective
bibliography indicates areas for
further reading, and an appendix
lists recipients of all the major
literary prizes.
Handbook for Literary Analysis Book I
James P. Stobaugh 2013-04 The
Handbook for Literary Analysis: How
to Evaluate Prose Fiction, Drama, and
Poetry reclaims the metaphor,
rhetoric, and literary analysis. It
has a high view of the reader, the
critic, and the student. This
Handbook explains and illustrates a
wide range of significant literature.
Readers explore inspired examples,
including biblical examples. Finally,
readers read real literary analytical
essays by American high school
students. "Dr. Stobaugh's Handbook is
an outstanding resource for educators
and the students. Over the past
several decades, the influence of
literature produced by Christians has
significantly declined I highly
recommend it." Ray Traylor,
Homeschool Dad. "This book is
appropriate for junior high students
through adults." Cathy Duffy,
homeschool review guru."
Literary Studies Tison Pugh
2013-12-17 Literary Studies: A
Practical Guide provides a
comprehensive foundation for the
study of English, American, and world
literatures, giving students the
critical skills they need to best
develop and apply their knowledge.
Designed for use in a range of
literature courses, it begins by
outlining the history of literary
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movements, enabling students to
contextualize a given work within its
cultural and historical moment.
Specific focus is then given to the
use of literary theory and the
analysis of: Poetry Prose fiction and
novels Plays Films. A detailed unit
provides clear and concise
introductions to literary criticism
and theory, encouraging students to
nurture their unique insights into a
range of texts with these critical
tools. Finally, students are guided
through the process of generating
ideas for essays, considering the
role of secondary criticism in their
writing, and formulating literary
arguments. This practical volume is
an invaluable resource for students,
providing them with the tools to
succeed in any English course.
The Oxford Handbook of Medieval
Literature in English Elaine Treharne
2010-04-15 The study of medieval
literature has experienced a
revolution in the last two decades,
which has reinvigorated many parts of
the discipline and changed the shape
of the subject in relation to the
scholarship of the previous
generation. 'New' texts (laws and
penitentials, women's writing, drama
records), innovative fields and
objects of study (the history of the
book, the study of space and the
body, medieval masculinities), and
original ways of studying them (the
Sociology of the Text, performance
studies) have emerged. This has
brought fresh vigour and impetus to
medieval studies, and impacted
significantly on cognate periods and
areas. The Oxford Handbook of
Medieval Literature in English brings
together the insights of these new
fields and approaches with those of
more familiar texts and methods of
study, to provide a comprehensive
overview of the state of medieval
literature today. It also returns to
first principles in posing

fundamental questions about the
nature, scope, and significance of
the discipline, and the directions
that it might take in the next
decade. The Handbook contains 44
newly commissioned essays from both
world-leading scholars and exciting
new scholarly voices. Topics covered
range from the canonical genres of
Saints' lives, sermons, romance,
lyric poetry, and heroic poetry;
major themes including monstrosity
and marginality, patronage and
literary politics, manuscript studies
and vernacularity are investigated;
and there are close readings of key
texts, such as Beowulf, Wulf and
Eadwacer, and Ancrene Wisse and key
authors from Ælfric to Geoffrey
Chaucer, Langland, and the Gawain
Poet.
The English Handbook William Whitla
2010 This handbook brings together a
combination of traditional and
contemporary methods for literary
analysis of fiction, drama, and
poetry, making it a wide-ranging and
accessible reference tool. With a
companion website providing summaries
and additional resources, it provides
a balance of academic rigor and
practical information.
The Oxford Handbook of Early Modern
English Literature and Religion
Andrew Hiscock 2017 This pioneering
Handbook offers a comprehensive
consideration of the dynamic
relationship between English
literature and religion in the early
modern period. The sixteenth and
seventeenth centuries were the most
turbulent times in the history of the
British church - and, perhaps as a
result, produced some of the greatest
devotional poetry, sermons, polemics,
and epics of literature in English.
The early-modern interaction of
rhetoric and faith is addressed in
thirty-nine chapters of original
research, divided into five sections.
The first analyses the changes within

the-english-handbook-a-guide-to-literary-studies

4/9

Downloaded from arwsome.com on
September 28, 2022 by guest

the church from the Reformation to
the establishment of the Church of
England, the phenomenon of puritanism
and the rise of non-conformity. The
second section discusses ten genres
in which faith was explored,
including poetry, prophecy, drama,
sermons, satire, and autobiographical
writings. The middle section focuses
on selected individual authors, among
them Thomas More, Christopher
Marlowe, John Donne, Lucy Hutchinson,
and John Milton. Since authors never
write in isolation, the fourth
section examines a range of
communities in which writers
interpreted their faith: lay and
religious households, sectarian
groups including the Quakers,
clusters of religious exiles, Jewish
and Islamic communities, and those
who settled in the new world.
Finally, the fifth section considers
some key topics and debates in early
modern religious literature, ranging
from ideas of authority and the
relationship of body and soul, to
death, judgment, and eternity. The
Handbook is framed by a succinct
introduction, a chronology of
religious and literary landmarks, a
guide for new researchers in this
field, and a full bibliography of
primary and secondary texts relating
to early modern English literature
and religion.
The Literary News Frederick Leypoldt
1887
Handbook of Literary Research Robert
Henry Miller 1995 Introduces general
reference books, ready-reference
guides, guides to manuscripts and
dissertations, computer databases,
and resources in rhetoric and
composition.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to
Literary Theory and Criticism Steven
J. Venturino, PhD 2013-03-05 From
Plato to Freud to ecocriticism, the
book illustrates dozens of
stimulating-and sometimes notoriously

complex-perspectives for approaching
literature and film. The book offers
authoritative, clear, and easy-tofollow explanations of theories that
range from established classics to
the controversies of current theory.
Each chapter offers a conversational,
step-by-step explanation of a single
theory, critic, or issue, accompanied
by concrete examples for applying the
concepts and engaging suggestions for
related literary readings. Following
a section on the foundations of
literary theory, the book is
organized thematically, with an eye
to the best way to develop a real,
working understanding of the various
theories. Cross-references are
particularly important, since it's
through the interaction of examples
that readers most effectively advance
from basic topics and arguments to
some of the more specialized and
complicated issues. Each chapter is
designed to tell a complete story,
yet also to reach out to other
chapters for development and debate.
Literary theorists are hardly unified
in their views, and this book
reflects the various traditions,
agreements, influences, and squabbles
that are a part of the field. Special
features include hundreds of
references to and quotations from
novels, stories, plays, poems,
movies, and other media. Online
resources could also include video
and music clips, as well as highquality examples of visual art
mentioned in the book. The book also
includes periodic "running"
references to selected key titles
(such as Frankenstein) in order to
illustrate the effect of different
theories on a single work.
Studying Literature in English
Dominic Rainsford 2014-06-27 Studying
Literature in English provides the
ideal point of entry for students of
English Literature. This book is an
accessible guide for Literature
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students around the world. This book:
Grounds literature and the study of
literature throughout by referencing
a selection of well-known novels,
plays and poems Examines the central
questions that readers ask when
confronting literary texts, and shows
how these make literary theory
meaningful and necessary Links
British, American and postcolonial
literature into a coherent whole
Discusses film as literature and
provides the basic conceptual tools
in order to study film within a
literature-course framework Places
particular emphasis on
interdisciplinarity by examining the
connections between the study of
literature and other disciplines
Provides an annotated list of further
reading From principal literary
genres, periods and theory, to
strategies for reading, research and
essay-writing, Dominic Rainsford
provides an engaging introduction to
the most important aspects of
studying literature in English. This
book is invaluable reading for anyone
studying literature in English.
The History of the English Language
J. D. Burnley 2000 A new edition of
this comprehensive guide to the
history of the English language. The
book contains carefully chosen
extracts to illustrate the
development of English, looking
particularly at the stylistic and
dialectical variety of English. For
the new edition Professor Burnley has
expanded the introductory sections,
added new selections and increased
the number of illustrations. He has
also included a newsection covering
newspaper advertisements from the
18th Century to the present. A
popular guide which explores the
development of English from Aelfric
to Darwin.
Views and Reviews Henry James
2017-03-01 American fiction writer
Henry James played a major role in

shaping the literary sensibility of
the late-nineteenth and earlytwentieth centuries, not only through
his own stories and novels, but also
with his insightful and perceptive
literary criticism. Essays in this
volume address a number of
significant American and British
authors, including Walt Whitman,
George Eliot and Charles Dickens.
Insight English Handbook Melanie
Napthine 2011 The Insight English
Handbook is a comprehensive guide to
five key areas of English study:
Grammar, punctuation, spelling and
vocabulary; Writing skills; Literary
analysis; Media literacy; Thinking
skills. The handbook is an
indispensable reference for students
and teachers at all secondary levels.
Information is presented in clear,
straightforward language, supported
by definitions, lively examples and
practical models.
Literary Theory and Criticism
Patricia Waugh 2006 This
comprehensive guide to literary
theory and criticism includes 39
specially commissioned chapters by an
international team of academics. It
includes key philosophical and
aesthetic origins of literary theory,
the foundational movements and
thinkers in the first half of the
20th century and more.
A Manual of Italian Literature
Francis Henry Cliffe 1896
The Literary Guide to the Bible
Robert Alter 1987 Offers guidance for
reading and studying each book of the
Old and New Testament.
The Cambridge Bibliography of English
Literature Joanne Shattock 1999 This
is the standard primary bibliography
of English literature. The third
edition, of which Volume 4,
1800-1900, is the first to be
published, presents a comprehensive
revision and updating of the two
previous editions. It offers
authoritative individual
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bibliographies, compiled by
specialists of international
reputation, of writers in all genres-poetry, fiction, drama and the
novel--together with sections
compiled by specialists on children's
literature, historical and travel
writing, philosophy and science,
political economy, the literature of
sports, education, journalism, book
production and literary relations
with the continent.
The Oxford Handbook of Literature and
the English Revolution Laura Lunger
Knoppers 2012-11-29 This Handbook
offers a comprehensive introduction
and thirty-seven new essays by an
international team of literary
critics and historians on the
writings generated by the tumultuous
events of mid-seventeenth-century
England. Unprecedented events-civil
war, regicide, the abolition of
monarchy, proscription of episcopacy,
constitutional experiment, and
finally the return of monarchy-led to
an unprecedented outpouring of texts,
including new and transformed
literary genres and techniques. The
Handbook provides up-to-date
scholarship on current issues as well
as historical information, textual
analysis, and bibliographical tools
to help readers understand and
appreciate the bold and indeed
revolutionary character of writing in
mid-seventeenth-century England. The
volume is innovative in its attention
to the literary and aesthetic aspects
of a wide range of political and
religious writing, as well as in its
demonstration of how literary texts
register the political pressures of
their time. Opening with essential
contextual chapters on religion,
politics, society, and culture, the
largely chronological subsequent
chapters analyse particular voices,
texts, and genres as they respond to
revolutionary events. Attention is
given to aesthetic qualities, as well

as to bold political and religious
ideas, in such writers as James
Harrington, Marchamont Nedham, Thomas
Hobbes, Gerrard Winstanley, John
Lilburne, and Abiezer Coppe. At the
same time, the revolutionary
political context sheds new light on
such well-known literary writers as
John Milton, Andrew Marvell, Robert
Herrick, Henry Vaughan, William
Davenant, John Dryden, Lucy
Hutchinson, Margaret Cavendish, and
John Bunyan. Overall, the volume
provides an indispensable guide to
the innovative and exciting texts of
the English Revolution and
reevaluates its long-term cultural
impact.
The Civil Service Handbook of English
Literature Austin Dobson 1874
The Oxford Handbook of Canadian
Literature Cynthia Sugars 2015-11-04
The Oxford Handbook of Canadian
Literature provides a broad-ranging
introduction to some of the key
critical fields, genres, and periods
in Canadian literary studies. The
essays in this volume, written by
prominent theorists in the field,
reflect the plurality of critical
perspectives, regional and historical
specializations, and theoretical
positions that constitute the field
of Canadian literary criticism across
a range of genres and historical
periods. The volume provides a
dynamic introduction to current areas
of critical interest, including (1)
attention to the links between the
literary and the public sphere,
encompassing such topics as
neoliberalism, trauma and memory,
citizenship, material culture,
literary prizes, disability studies,
literature and history, digital
cultures, globalization studies, and
environmentalism or ecocriticism; (2)
interest in Indigenous literatures
and settler-Indigenous relations; (3)
attention to multiple diasporic and
postcolonial contexts within Canada;
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(4) interest in the
institutionalization of Canadian
literature as a discipline; (5) a
turn towards book history and
literary history, with a renewed
interest in early Canadian
literature; (6) a growing interest in
articulating the affective character
of the "literary" - including an
interest in affect theory, mourning,
melancholy, haunting, memory, and
autobiography. The book represents a
diverse array of interests -- from
the revival of early Canadian
writing, to the continued interest in
Indigenous, regional, and diasporic
traditions, to more recent
discussions of globalization, market
forces, and neoliberalism. It
includes a distinct section dedicated
to Indigenous literatures and
traditions, as well as a section that
reflects on the discipline of
Canadian literature as a whole.
The English Handbook William Whitla
2009-12-01 The English Handbook: A
Guide to Literary Studies is
acomprehensive textbook, providing
essential practical andanalytical
reading and writing skills for
literature students atall levels.
With advice and information on
fundamental methods ofliterary
analysis and research, Whitla equips
students with theknowledge and tools
essential for advanced literary
study. Includes traditional close
reading strategies integrated
withnewer critical theory, ranging
from gender and genre topoststructuralism and post-colonialism;
with examples fromBeowulf to Atwood,
folk ballads to Fugard, and
ChristopherMarlowe to Conrad’s Marlow
Draws on a wide range of resources,
from print to contemporaryelectronic
media Supplies a companion website
with chapter summaries,
charts,examples, web links, and
suggestions for further study
The American Catalogue of Books, Or

English Guide to American Literature,
Giving the Full Titles of Original
Works Published in the United States
Since the Year 1800, with Especial
Reference to Works of Interest to
Great Britain. With the Prices at
which They May be Obtained in London
Sampson LOW (the Elder.) 1856
A Handbook to Literary Research Delia
Da Sousa Correa 1998 Designed for
those beginning an MA in Literature,
this text provides an introduction to
research techniques, methodologies
and information sources relevant to
the study of literature at
postgraduate level. Contemporary
theoretical approaches are also
outlined.
Linguistics and English Literature H.
D. Adamson 2019-03-31 This
undergraduate textbook introduces
English literature students to the
application of linguistics to
literary analysis.
The Handbook to Literary Research
Delia da Sousa Correa 2009-09-10 The
Handbook to Literary Research is a
practical guide for students
embarking on postgraduate work in
Literary Studies. It introduces and
explains research techniques,
methodologies and approaches to
information resources, paying careful
attention to the differences between
countries and institutions, and
providing a range of key examples.
This fully updated second edition is
divided into five sections which
cover: tools of the trade – a brand
new chapter outlining how to make the
most of literary resources textual
scholarship and book history –
explains key concepts and variations
in editing, publishing and
bibliography issues and approaches in
literary research – presents a
critical overview of theoretical
approaches essential to literary
studies the dissertation –
demonstrates how to approach, plan
and write this important research
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exercise glossary – provides
comprehensive explanations of key
terms, and a checklist of resources.
Packed with useful tips and exercises
and written by scholars with
extensive experience as teachers and
researchers in the field, this volume
is the ideal Handbook for those
beginning postgraduate research in
literature.
The Cambridge History of the Book in
Britain Former Director of the
Warburg Institute and Professor
Emeritus of the History of Classical
Tradition J B Trapp 1998 The history
of the book from 1400 to 1557: the
transition from manuscripts to
printed books.
A Guide to Twentieth Century
Literature in English Harry Blamires
2021-06-24 First published in 1983, A
Guide to Twentieth Century Literature
in English is a detailed and
comprehensive guide containing over
500 entries on individual writers
from countries including Africa,
Australia, Canada, the Caribbean,
India, Ireland, New Zealand,
Pakistan, Sri Lanka, and the UK. The
book contains substantial articles
relating to major novelists, poets,
and dramatists of the age, as well as
a wealth of information on the work
of lesser-known writers and the part
they have played in cultural history.
It focuses in detail on the character
and quality of the literature itself,
highlighting what is distinctive in

the work of the writers being
discussed and providing key
biographical and contextual details.
A Guide to Twentieth Century
Literature in English is ideal for
those with an interest in the
twentieth century literary scene and
the history of literature more
broadly.
This Thing Called Literature Andrew
Bennett 2015-02-11 What is this thing
called literature? Why should we
study it? And how? Relating
literature to topics such as dreams,
politics, life, death, the ordinary
and the uncanny, this beautifully
written book establishes a sense of
why and how literature is an exciting
and rewarding subject to study.
Bennett and Royle delicately weave an
essential love of literature into an
account of what literary texts do,
how they work and what sort of
questions and ideas they provoke. The
book’s three parts reflect the
fundamental components of studying
literature: reading, thinking and
writing. The authors use helpful,
familiar examples throughout,
offering rich reflections on the
question ‘What is literature?’ and on
what they term ‘creative reading’.
Bennett and Royle’s lucid and
friendly style encourages a deep
engagement with literary texts. This
book is not only an essential guide
to the study of literature, but an
eloquent defence of the discipline.
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